
4th letter to King Abdullah
of Jordan

Saturday 30th January 2016                          
 Movenpick Hotel,  Aqaba.

Your Highness,

Once again I am in Aqaba,  this time bringing teddy bears and
balloons for the Syrian refugee children and writing a book on
mental health and spirituality for SPCK.  I leave on Wednesday
morning back to Amman and on to London with Royal Jordanian
Airlines.

Layali tells me that you are here in Aqaba,  so I am making
one more effort to reach you with the letters I have written
to you over previous visits.  It would be good to meet you;
 if not here this time, perhaps back in London – my contact
details are shown above.

So,  enclosed once more are copies of the words previously
sent concerning your father, Jordan and other matters together
with an information leaflet of the little charity I chair in
 the United Kingdom,

Yours sincerely,

http://shirtyletters.com/?p=656
http://shirtyletters.com/?p=656
https://www.tripadvisor.co.uk/Hotel_Review-g298101-d301872-Reviews-Moevenpick_Resort_Residences_Aqaba-Aqaba_Al_Aqabah_Governorate.html
http://shirtyletters.com/?attachment_id=667
http://www.beingalongside.org.uk/index.html


Jamie Summers

This letter was collected from the hotel by a King’s messenger
but sadly one has to say now :

No reply

http://shirtyletters.com/?attachment_id=96

